



To Rector of the Krakow University of Economics

Dear dr hab. Bernard Ziebicki, prof. UEK,

On behalf of Shanghai Lixin University of Accounting and Finance, I am writing to extend our warmest congratulations to you and the entire community of Krakow University of Economics on the occasion of your 100th anniversary.

This milestone is a testament to the remarkable achievements and enduring legacy of Krakow University of Economics. Over the past century, your university has undoubtedly made significant contributions to Europe as well as the world in the fields of economics and business education, shaping generations of talented professionals and fostering a culture of academic excellence and innovation.

I would like to take this opportunity to reflect on the strategic partnership established between our two universities in 2014. Since then, we have enjoyed a fruitful collaboration in various areas, including student and faculty exchanges, cooperative teaching, joint research, and participation in the Erasmus Plus project. These initiatives have not only enriched the educational experiences of our students and faculty but also strengthened the bonds of friendship and mutual understanding between our institutions.

As we celebrate this momentous occasion, I am confident that our partnership will continue to flourish in the years to come. We look forward to further exploring opportunities for collaboration and exchange, and to building on the solid foundation that has been laid over the past decade. In 2028, Shanghai Lixin University of Accounting and Finance will celebrate its centennial anniversary, and I warmly welcome you to visit our university and join us in the celebration.

Once again, congratulations on this extraordinary achievement. We wish Krakow University of Economics continued success and prosperity in its next century of service to education and research.

Yours sincerely.

Professor, President

Shanghai Lixin University of Accounting and Finance